International Association
Of Arson Investigators

New Jersey Chapter
P.O. Box 349 Deepwater, New Jersey 08023

Dear Member:

Your Board of Directors have been busy during the summer months working on the March 4, 5 & 6, 2020
AGM. We have signed the contract with Caesar’s Hotel/Casino to provide us with the best possible
prices available for the hotel rooms at $75.00 per night. The hotel has also provided us with our own
Conference Code SCO3ARO to be given when registering for the rooms. You can now sign up for your
rooms using the code. We have also signed the contract with Encore for all of our audio visual needs. The
committee has also met with the catering staff to upgrade the hospitality night. The hospitality night will
be held in Balley’s Diamond Club which seats 500 people and has a private entrance. An enhanced menu
has been designed to complete this exceptional evening. The committee is waiting for the food and
beverage proposals for the AGM to be completed. Once received they will be presented to the Board for
approval and final signatures. The 2020 Conference Application will be posted on the Chapter website in
early September.

The committee is also working on the 2021 International Training Conference that will be held at
Harrah’s Hotel/ Casino.

We have also signed contracts for 2022, 2023, & 2024 AGM with Caesars. We have also secured the
contracts with Encore to insure our audio visual prices for these years.

The Board of Directors are working hard to make our annual conferences the best in the International.
The more vendors and sponsors we have at this event makes it easier for us to provide the best possible
training to you. If you know of anyone who would like to be a vendor or sponsor, please provide that
contact information to one of the Board Members from your region.

Respectfully:
Paul J. Boerner

South Region Vice President



